
Kaipara District Council

Statement of Proposal - 
Alcohol Control Bylaw 2018

In accordance with the requirements of the Local 
Government Act 2002, Council has reviewed its 
Alcohol Control Bylaw 2018.

Following the review, Kaipara District Council is 
proposing to amend the Alcohol Control Bylaw 
2018 and adopted a Statement of Proposal at the 
Council meeting on 24 April 2024.

The Statement of Proposal, and submission form 
will be available from 6 May 2024 on Council’s 
website at www.kaipara.govt.nz/council/
consultation-and-public-notices/have-your-say

A hard copy of the document may be inspected 
at the Kaipara District Council Offices in 
Dargaville and Mangawhai and at Council’s 
libraries.

The Statement of Proposal includes detailed 
information on how interested parties can 
present their views to Council; one on one with a 
Councillor, a written submission, or both.

This notice is given pursuant to sections 83 and 
86 of the Local Government Act 2002. 
Kaipara District Council.


